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g FRIDAY, MAY 26
| AGM

Noodles e @1:15pm
and rice ~__inthelibrar




\\ l //MAY19,2023

UPDATES
\/ FROM THE PAC

a®
P

(!

- UPCOMING HOT LUNCH
ma]ﬁ May 26 - Rice & Noodles
Jun 2 - Pizza

Jun 9 - Pasta

lunchimadey | Jun 16 - Free Pizza lunch - Sports
Day! Jun 23 - Sushi & Rice bowls

(e TEACHER'S LUNCH

F;‘ Wednesday, June 7 - Blundell Staff Room
r :- } The PAC is organizing an appreciation lunch
for our Staff and Teachers. If you would like
to contribute food or drinks, please email us
or click here to sign up:
https://tinyurl.com/2vz3bbth

m ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING (AGM)

PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Date: Friday, June 2 at 1:15pm in the Blundell School Library

All parents and families are encouraged to attend. We will elect
the Executive for the next school year. The positions we need:
Chairperson (can be co-chairs)
TreasurerVolunteer Coordinator .
SecretaryEvents Coordinator .

i Hot Lunch CoordinatorEnglish/Chinese Translator

If you are interested in any position, please come to the AGM or
send us an email at blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

The PAC Executive is a small but mighty group of (FOUR)
amazing parents who make a big impact at Blundell School.
We organize the weekly hot lunches, PAC snack sales, and
events like Movie Night and Ice Skating. We also apply to
and manage grant money like the Ministry Gaming Funds,
which provides a significant budget for the school.

If you can be a part of the Executive, we would love to have
you. If you just want to come and learn more, please join us
at any meeting. If you want to volunteer on occasion, we are
grateful for your support. Thank you to all Parents!

@ blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com


mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

What a glorious day for Blundell's first track meet since
2019. This was the very first track meet for many of
our staff and for ALL of our students. Almost every single one of our grades 3
through 7 students took part! A HUGE Thank you to all of the staff for their
dedication to Track Attack and teaching the students about the events and to our
staff who ensured all students had an opportunity to take part, created labels,
organized permission forms, supervised students in the heat, ensured each
student got to their event and cheered them on loudly!
Also thank you to our families that helped with transportation to and from, being
at the event to cheer on and support our bobc_gts and for help with supervision.
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RICHMOND | Just B4 Preschool

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO.38 at Richmond StrongStart Centres

Registration for September 2023

is Open
Children born in 2019 may apply

Our preschool program is specifically designed for 4-year old children (born in
2019) to attend Just B4 with the hope of inspiring and supporting the creation of
rich, joyful early childhood spaces. Our approach is emergent,
play-based and focuses on children’s natural inquiries.

"The image of the child is upheld in the belief that children are strong and
capable in their uniqueness and full of potential.”

PROGRAMS

Just B4 - Lee Elementary
M/W/F Program (9:00 - 11:30 am)

Just B4 - Lee Elementary
T/Th Program (9:00 - 11:30 am)

Just B4 - Grauer Elementary
M/W/F Program (12:30 - 3:00 pm)

Just B4 - Grauer Elementary
T/TH Program (12:30 - 3:00 pm)

APPLY ONLINE:

https://sd38.bc.ca/programs/early-learning-
programs/just-b4-preschool

0 O |sd38.bc.ca /Justb4 RICHMOND

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO.38







